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This Report of Foreign Private Issuer on Form 6-K is deemed filed for all 
purposes under the Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and the Securities 
Exchange Act of 1934, as amended, including by reference in the Registration 
Statement on Form F-3 (Registration No. 33-99550) and the Registration 
Statement on Form F-3 (Registration No. 333-9180).  

We plan to acquire a 5% equity ownership in Newpac No.1 Colliery in Hunter 
Valley, a coal mine located in New South Wales, Australia, which is owned and 
operated by Resource Pacific Ltd. ("RPL"), and a 5% equity ownership in 
Resource Pacific Holding Ltd. ("RPHL"), the parent company of RPL incorporated 
in Australia. In order to support and finance these activities, we plan to 
establish a subsidiary in Australia in 2006 in which we will invest total 
capital of approximately U$20.4 million or its equivalent amount in other 
currency during 2006 and 2007. In return for our investment in RPL and RPHL, 
we expect to secure 1 million tons of coal per year from 2007 through 2016. 

In addition, we plan to enter into a contract with Electricite du Liban 
("EDL"),  incorporated in Lebanon, to operate and maintain 2 units of 
combined-cycle power plants with a total capacity of 870 mega watts for 5 
years from February 1, 2006 with possible extension by up to 2 years. In 
return for the operation and maintenance of these power plants, we expect to 
receive a total fee of U$85,565,000 from EDL. 
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SIGNATURES

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the registrant has duly caused this report to be
signed on its behalf by the undersigned, thereunto duly authorized.

Korea Electric Power Corporation

Date: January 9, 2006 By: Kim, Myung-Whan

Name: Kim, Myung-Whan
Title: General Manager
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